
 

 

Letter of Acceptance 
 

Dear, 

Renna Lufita Saragi 

 

We are pleased to inform you that your abstract “The Meaning of Business Spiritual 

for Disabilities” has been reviewed and accepted by our committee for presentation at 

the Third International Conference on Religious and Cultural Sciences (INCRECS 3). 

Therefore, it is expected that submission of your full paper should be sent no later than 15 

December 2021, through conference.indonesia@gmail.com.  

For more information contact us:  

Risa (081617945725) or Vrida (08123322820). 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the Conference on 9 December 2021 

 

Malang, 30 November 2021 

Yours truly, 
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